
Come and see the wonderful changes
we have made to our corridors!

• We miss seeing you in our school so we thought we would share with you 
how it looks at the moment.

• We had some wonderful new flooring fitted in the summer term last year!

• In the October half term, the corridors for Key Stage Two were transformed 
from bland walls to bright and colourful designs (all thanks to our school 
council) – take a look!



We love reading and really 
wanted a wall to inspire us
to go and visit the library!













We thought it would be great to learn 
about where our food comes from so we 
had maps fitted around our school dinner 

hub!

It is great to stand here now whilst we wait 
for our lovely hot food!













We can’t wait to do more of 
the corridors next.

Our library is almost up and 
running – we will share that 

with you soon.


